Dear sir/madam

I'm contacting you to raise my concern and shock at the proposed new developments.How can such a devastation of
the countryside even be considered.A proposed rd along the trans Pennine way be a consideration!!! Surely
encouraging people to embrace the countryside is crucial to health and mental well being.!!!





